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Alexander Gunyon

From: Brian Child 
Sent: 30 May 2024 15:02
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development 

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

 
I object to the proposed development. This will result in the loss of land for wildlife. Increased development so far 
has resulted in extra traffic in the area and will put more strain on health care, water and sewage treatment 
services. Please do not let this proposal be granted.  
Brian Child 
Sent from Outlook for Android 
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